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Buffalo, NY- Today, New York State Senator Antoine M. Thompson (D-Parts of Erie & Niagara
Counties) will be attending the Buffalo Music Hall of Fame event at the Buffalo Museum of

Science at 1020 Humboldt Parkway at 7:00 PM.

“I am very proud to be receiving this award from the Music Hall of Fame tonight,” stated
Thompson. ‘T am delighted that I am in a position to aid the creative arts and cultural

institutions in remaining a vital part of Buffalo’s identity for years to come.”

The Music Hall of Fame will have a display of artifacts at the Buffalo Museum of Science as
part of the Good Vibrations exhibit. A reception is being held to thank the sponsors for such

a successful year and especially their biggest sponsor and supporter, Senator Thompson.

Senator Thompson will be receiving an award from the Music Hall of Fame for his great

support of music and arts in Buffalo.

Who: New York State Senator Antoine M. Thompson, 60th District


mailto:zeisz@senate.state.ny.us

What: Music Hall of Fame Reception

Where: Buffalo Museum of Science, 1020 Humboldt Parkway - Buffalo

When: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 - 7:00 PM
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